The Community of Christ the Servant is an inclusive, affirming
congregation, expressed in the context of community rather
than institution.

Because our members come from many different faith
traditions, we encourage individuals to grow in their personal
faith journey to a greater understanding of Christ’s love and
calling to serve humankind as a beloved community.

For more information, call Pastor Michael Obinger at
262-581-6479.

The Community of Christ the Servant
Sundays at 9:30 a.m.
Starin Park Community Center
504 W. Starin Road
Whitewater, WI 53190



